Town of Milladore

June 7, 2020
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order May 3, 2020 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call found Ken Manlick absent.

 The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Hank Nigh moved to accept the minutes. Leon Kundinger was the second and the motion carried.
The financial report was reviewed by Milz. There was a motion made by Leon Kundinger to accept the report as presented with a second from Hank Nigh; motion carried.
Informational:

Andrew Cegielski reported on his activities as he prepared for the Open Book and Board of Review in the Town of Milladore. Dates were set:


Open Book will be Wednesday, May 20, 2020 2 to 4pm at the town hall



Board of Review will be Friday, May 29, 2020 6:30 to 8:30pm at the town hall

Milz was directed to publish in the Marshfield News Herald.
Bids were opened and road projects for the season were discussed and reviewed.
The Annual meeting was re-scheduled for May 19, 2020 at 8pm because of the current pandemic.
Action Items:
Hank Nigh moved that we get 1/2” Road Base from Becker for $9.65 per ton. Leon Kundinger was the second and the motion passed.
Leon Kundinger made a motion to table the Red Granite for the next meeting with a second from Hank Nigh. Motion carried.

If we do our black topping project on Trestik Road, Leon Kundinger moved we accept the bid from American Asphalt of estimated cost of $106,848.00. Hank Nigh seconded the motion which carried.
Hank Nigh moved to accept the bid from Wisconsin Salt Solutions for Calcium Chloride with beet juice with a second from Leon Kundinger. Motion carried.
Hank Nigh moved to pay the bills. Leon Kundinger seconded it and it carried. Noted was that Town of Green Valley will pay $300 which is ½ the cost for Martin Lane and County Line. Milz was directed to send a bill to Town of Green Valley.
There was a motion to adjourn from Leon Kundinger, with a second from Hank Nigh the motion passed.
The next meeting is June 7, 2020 at 6:30pm in the town hall.
 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk
